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I oppose this bill as it is unconstitutional both federally and at the state level.  The fact 

that this bill will only hurt law abiding citizens and no one else. The criminals will still 

get the guns whether a permit is needed or not. The state needs to uphold the state 

and federal constitution and not infringe our rights. This bill will only protect the 

criminals and disarm law abiding citizens.   


